
RESOIU,IIO}I
OF fHE

PAPAGO COUI,iCIL
RES. N0. 1244

WHI}EAS1 the UnLversity of Arizoaa will conduct the 16th Iown and Couatry Life
Conference at tbe University from June l1tb tbrough 'June 15th, and

itHmE'A,S r four wonan nerabers of the Papago ltibe attencled the Conference last
year t thorougbly enjoyed the 6ame, and obtained maay benefits and advantages
fron such attendanoe I and

WHREAST the tbibe has been lnrited to send representatives to this yearre Con-
ference and the conplete cost of the same rilI be fiL|.5O per vornaar and

i,/HmEASr the Conference has a prepared agenda which rrlll be of great benefitt
interest and education to tboee in attendance.

NOW, TIiIREtrORE, LLT I? BE RflSOLVED, that tbe Papago Council hereby appoints
ltrs. Katherine Nomis and Mrs. Lolita l.lanuel, both of Sellss as offieial re-
presentatives of tbe Papago lbibe1 to attend a1I seseions of tbe Conference,
and hereby orders and directs the Papago Tribal Treasurer to pay the eum of
$17.50 to each of these ronen to cover the expenses of their attendance at the
Confereacel and further djrects that, in the event that either or both of the
above-naned representatives are unable to attend the Conferenc e, tb.e tbiba1
Chal.rran shdl bave the power and authority to rane eitber I or 2 wosea in
their p1ace.

fhe foregoing Resolution was duly enacted by the Papago Council on June lst,
1962, with a vote of lp for, O aga"inst, anct I not votj.ng, during a neeting at
whlch a quorun was present r pursuant to authority vested in the Council by
Section a(h) ana Section f (al of Article V of the Constitutlon and By-Ie.ws of
the Papago lbibe ratifled by the Tbibe on December l'zt L9t6, and approved by
the Secretary of the Interior olr January 6, L937, (Stat. !84), pursualt to
section 16 of the Act of ,Iune 18.I9r4. Said Resolution is effective as of the
date of i-ts Approval by the Superintendent of the Papago Agency and is eubject
to rescission by the Secretary of the Interior, pursuant to Section 5 of Article
V of the Constitution and By-tars of the Papago Tribe.
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